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The deposit return scheme is long overdue and will be a very welcome addition to Ireland's recycling
system. I saw this kind of scheme in Germany years ago and am delighted to hear Ireland will be taking it
on. The vending machine style return systems in supermarkets seen in Germany and other European
countries it's definitely the way to go.

Sincerely






